From: Kevin Westfall

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 8:10:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please reject the costly cap and trade bill that will hurt rural Oregonians. This bill will penalize rural residents most
of whom do more to store carbon than any city dweller.

Sincerely,

Kevin Westfall

94482 Sinatra Ln
Broadbent, OR 97414
kevinwestfall@netscape.net



